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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 H Knight OBJ2015/6484/P 14/01/2016  12:23:55 With regards to granting A3 status, there has been an on going issue with the residents regarding the 

smoke from the shisha coals and the noise continuing until after midnight.

There is also nowhere to safely install an extraction unit so granting A3 status is futile and will only 

lead to more disputes with the residents of 309.

309 West End 

Lane

NW6 1RD

Page 1 of 10


